
TOWN OF WENDELL   NORTH CAROLINA 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

WENDELL PLANNING BOARD MEETING CANCELED 
 
To reduce the risk of exposure of COVID-19 to our employees and community, the 
Town of Wendell is canceling the scheduled Wendell Planning Board meeting for March 
16th, 2020 at 7 PM at Town Hall. Items on the agenda for this meeting will be scheduled 
for a future Planning Board agenda. 
 
Staff will continue to monitor the situation and seek advice from public health officials 
regarding future meetings as appropriate.  Please check the Town of Wendell website 
at https://www.townofwendell.com/ for notifications regarding cancellations.  
 
For information about COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit www.wakegov.com or 
www.cdc.gov.   
 
         
Megan Howard,  
Town Clerk  
3/13/2020 
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